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I am closely monitoring the situation with the Coronavirus. Its important our State Health

Department and local entities are communicating and constantly informing the public, as

there is no vaccine for the Coronavirus and reducing the spread of it is critical. New Yorkers

should follow the CDC’s recommendations to prevent the spread of disease and seek medical

treatment immediately if they suspect they have symptoms.”

q

q

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/coronavirus
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/public-health-and-safety

